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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/477)  PROGRAMME –  

Senator Hanson-Young (L&CA 77) asked: 

Senator HANSON-YOUNG:  When was Save the Children informed that their staff 
were to be removed from the island? 
Mr Cormack:  I will have to check the dates and get back to you on that senator. 

Answer: 

Save the Children Australia was informed on 2 October 2014. 


